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Happy New Year Scholars, Parents, and East River 
Family!

Welcome back from the holiday break.  2021 is 
here and we are believing it will be our best year 
yet.  

To start off the new year many of you have made 
New Year’s resolutions or simply realigned your 
goals.  We would love for you to add Project Rise’s 
goals to your list. 

Our first goal is to recruit new students to our pro-
gram.  If you know of any East River students who 
are first generation and low-income who need help 
preparing for college let us know.  Program infor-
mation can be found on our website www.trio.sdes.
ucf.edu/project-rise/ and all questions can be di-
rected to coretta.cotton@ucf.edu.

Our second goal is to increase tutoring hours.  All 
scholars 9th -12th grade have access to free tutor-
ing.  We will be reviewing your transcripts and set-
ting individual meetings to assist you in this area.  
We want to help you achieve the highest GPA pos-
sible!  

We have many more goals, however, the last one 
we’re asking you to assist with is increasing par-
ticipation in program activities.  We have weekly 
activities, college tours, and fun-filled workshops 
planned but we need YOU to make it a success.

Let’s make participation a priority this year. We are 
committed to helping you prepare for your future.  
Join us and let’s take 2021 by storm! 

Coretta Cotton
Program Manager



https://trio.sdes.ucf.edu/project-rise/For more information please visit our website:

STAY CONNECTED 

Student Remind:
rmd.at/ucfub or text @ucfub to 81010

Parent Chat:
rmd.at/2644kg or text @2644kg to 81010 UCF Upward Bound Project RISE

@ucfubrise

For the latest updates, follow us on social media:

January birthdays


